To: Jackson, Ryan[jackson.ryan@epa.gov]

From: John Blount

Sent: Wed 5/31/2017 11:27:33 AM

Subject: Re:

Parker Wilson, Valero legal team will be calling you about Ardmore fine.

John Blount SVP, Global Government Affairs Ervin | Hill Strategy 410 First Street SE Suite 300 Washington, DC 20001 C-202.425.4618

On May 28, 2017, at 5:17 PM, Jackson, Ryan < jackson.ryan@epa.gov > wrote:

May I get more information on the Ardmore TRI reporting fine?

Ryan Jackson

Chief of Staff

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency

Ex. 6 - Personal

To: Jackson, Ryan[jackson.ryan@epa.gov]

From: John Blount

Sent: Sun 5/28/2017 9:18:44 PM

Subject: Re:

You bet. Shoot you a memo Tuesday.

John Blount SVP, Global Government Affairs Ervin | Hill Strategy 410 First Street SE Suite 300 Washington, DC 20001 C-202.425.4618

On May 28, 2017, at 5:17 PM, Jackson, Ryan < jackson.ryan@epa.gov > wrote:

May I get more information on the Ardmore TRI reporting fine?

Ryan Jackson

Chief of Staff

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency

Ex. 6 - Personal Privacy